REPORT ON ONE- WEEK WORKSHOP ON PYTHON PROGRAMMING

Date: 10" July 2024

The ICFAI University, Sikkim, School of Information Technology, in collaboration with the
Department of Software Development at NBBGC, commenced a one-week workshop on Python
Programming

Ms. Sandhya R Pant, Deputy Registrar, extended a warm welcome to the chief guest, Dr. L. P.
Sharma, State Informatics Officer (Sikkim), NIC, Government of India, and a distinguished
technology scientist. Dr. Rohit Rathi, Registrar, honored Dr. Sharma and Ms. Abigal Rai,
Coordinator of NBBGC, with traditional khadas.

Mr. Vivek Thapa, HOD of Information Technology, alongside other faculty members, discussed
the strategic choice of Python programming for the workshop. They emphasized its significance
due to its continuous evolution and growing importance in the IT industry.

Ms. Abigal Rai, Coordinator of NBBGC, highlighted the necessity of Python in advanced
technology sectors, emphasizing its utility and application. Dr. L. P. Sharma motivated the
attendees by sharing his professional experiences and offered insights on effective
communication in the technology domain.

The workshop aims to equip participants with valuable Python programming skills, aligning with
the current trends and demands of the IT field.

Last but not the least Dr. Khina Maya Rimal, Academic Dean, delivered the vote of thanks,
expressing gratitude to the dignitaries, faculty, and students for making the event a success.




